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Dear Pupils and Parents

As this is the final weekend before the SATs next week I’d like to say that it’s important you remember a few things. These tests are an opportunity for you to show how hard you have worked and how much you have learned during your years at Blackgates (some of you will have been here for 8 years). Everyone learns at different rates so you won’t all be ready to fly through the tests. These tests aren’t just about passing or failing, they will show how much you have learnt and I know you have all worked hard to achieve your best. 

You are a wonderful year group, I am proud of you every day. Try not to get anxious, remember you are amazing and have so much to be proud of which can’t be seen in a maths and English test. You are kind, you have empathy for others, some of you are amazing at sports, some have brilliant dance skills, some of you are artists, musicians, scientists. Remember we know you, we are amazed by you and your parents will agree you are all uniquely special and we wouldn’t change you because you are you!
Here are some tips for the week ahead;

· Get plenty of sleep – try to go to bed at 9 each evening throughout the weekend and get up early. This will ensure you aren’t tired Monday morning. It will be worth it!

· Relax by doing things you enjoy this weekend – not just going on electronic devices, read a book, go outside, meet up with friends, watch a film.

· Do a little work, not hours a day – that isn’t healthy, an hour a day is plenty at this point.
· Eat healthy food, get lots of vitamins from fruit and vegetables and drink plenty of water.

· Remember this will all be over this time next week, you have a play to learn and perform and there will be fun activities ahead.

· Come to our free breakfast club next week, it will give you chance to chat to friends and have a bite to eat. Being with friends and teachers will help you to relax.

 Finally – a poem which is viral amongst teachers on the internet sums up what we feel –

                                                         SATs don’t measure sports, SATs don’t measure art,
                                                    SATs don’t measure music, or the kindness in your heart.

                                                    SATs don’t measure beauty, SATs don’t know your worth,

                                                    SATs don’t see the reasons you were put upon this this earth.

                                                    SATs don’t see your magic, how you make others smile,

                                                    SATs don’t time how quickly you can run a mile.

                                                    SATs don’t hear your laughter, or see you’ve come this far, 

                                                    SATs are just a tiny glimpse of who you are.

                                                    So sitting at your table, with a pencil and your test,

                                                    Remember SATs aren’t who you are, remember you’re the best.
                                                                        With all my best wishes
                                                                           Mrs Coulson

                                                    Headteacher
Blackgates Primary Academy ( Smithy Lane ( Tingley ( Wakefield ( WF31QQ
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